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Dear Parents/carers,

We’ve had a truly fantastic beginning to the year and we couldn’t be prouder of our wonderful children. Their enthusiasm, positive attitudes, and 

eagerness to learn have been shining through in every classroom! A special shout-out to our new Reception children (and other new starters) who 

have settled in beautifully — some have even joined clubs in their very first week! What a confident start! Our new Year 6 cohort have also made a 

superb impression, showing great maturity and already proving themselves to be excellent role models. 

Bikeability Success! This week, our Year 5/6 pupils completed their Bikeability training. You may have spotted them cycling around Boyton, 

practicing their skills. Their coach was full of praise for their manners and cycling ability — well done, everyone!

Outdoor Adventures We also enjoyed a brilliant trip to the AnDaras Outdoor Learning and Sustainability Centre. The children embraced every 

opportunity — from using drills to make wooden pendants to cooking popcorn over an open fire! It was a joy to see them so engaged, and we’re 

sure they slept soundly that night! 

Help Us Grow!

We’re on a mission to boost our school numbers and need your help. Please continue to share our posts with friends and family, far and wide, and 

let us know if anyone would like to visit — we’d be delighted to welcome them. We are proud of what we have to offer. 

Forest School Fridays

Every Friday from 1.30pm, Mrs Lawton is running a free ‘Forest School Friday’ session for parents, grandparents, and young children. It’s a lovely 

way to explore nature together — all are welcome!

Re-kindling Our PTA

We’re hoping to re-establish our wonderful PTA to help support the school/ children particularly when school budgets are so tight. In the past, 

amongst numerous things, the PTA have funded; a whole school pantomime trip,  Year 6 leavers’ hoodies, curriculum resources, atlases/ 

dictionaries, etc etc! A meeting date will be shared soon, and we’d love to see as many of you there as possible — whether you’re just curious or 

keen to get involved! Thank you!

As always, if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas, please don’t hesitate to become in touch. Wishing you all a lovely weekend!

Best wishes,

Mrs Davies kdavies@andaras.org

mailto:kdavies@andaras.org


Dates for Your Diary Forthcoming events

Brilliance at Boyton: This week’s stars Attendance (Target 96% or above)
Whole School to Date 96.62%

Acorns
This Week

100%

Birch 
This Week

95.56%

Chestnut
This Week

96.3%

Acorn / Birch- Billy, Charlotte and Libby 

Chestnuts – Logan, Edith and Jake  

17.9.25 / 24.9.25 – Whole School trip to the Sustainability Centre
24.10.25 – INSET (School closed for children)
27.10.25 – 31.10.25 – Half term

Dates will be released soon re Harvest Festival, Christmas etc. 
(Need to liaise with the other two schools, so that Mr P is 
available!)

Chestnuts – Wild Tribe (Every Tuesday afternoon this 
half term) Children to bring old clothes/ wellies/ coat

Forest School Fridays – for families outside of school 
(1.30pm)



Useful Information

Safeguarding

● All children have a right to be safe, no matter 
who they are or what their circumstances.

● Keeping children safe is everyone’s 
responsibility.

● If you are concerned about a child, please 
speak to one of the Designated safeguarding 
Leads. If a child is in immediate danger 
contact the police on 999.

Useful numbers

Early Help Hub 01872 322277

Citizens Advice 0344 411 1444

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

Addiction: Drug and Alcohol support 01579 340616 (24hrs)

Multi-Agency Referral Unit (MARU)

0300 123 1116 

(If you are concerned about a child’s 

safety)

School Clubs

Breakfast Club:

At Boyton, we are really lucky to have a fantastic Breakfast 
Club run by Tracy. Children can be dropped off from 8.15am 
and have a choice of breakfasts including cereals, toast, etc. It 
costs £2 a session. If you would like to book your child in, please 
let Mrs Basford in the school office know.

boyton@andaras.org

After School Clubs    Summer Term 2025

Monday – Tom and Logan’s activity club! (KS1 /KS2)
Note the change – Tom and Logan have planned a 
variety of different sports…

Tuesday - Film club - Miss Kinver (Reception to Year 6)

Thursday – Outdoor Learning club– Mrs Davies  

Jane Gilman

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Katherine Davies

Safeguarding Lead
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Hello everyone!

A great couple of very busy days in Catkins! We are continuing learning about ourselves, our 

favourite things and celebrating our similarities and differences. We have talked about our senses 
and why they are so important, and we are having lots of practice counting and ordering our 
numbers! 

Thank you for all your hard work.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Warm wishes – Mrs Lawton and Mrs Gubbin.

Catkins Update



What a fantastic first full week back we have had!  I would like to welcome the new members of 

our class and have been so impressed with how quickly they have settled into the routines of 

Acorns and Birch Class.

Our new reception children have been learning their first set 2 sounds in phonics and have 

enjoyed reading The Colour Monster in Drawing Club.  Birch children have been focusing on our 

new book, Grandad’s Camper and have been finding adjectives to describe Grandad’s 

memories and using commas in a list.  In maths, Acorns have been subitising up to 3 and counting 

up to 10.  Birch have been counting up to and back from 100 in ones and tens and subitizing up 

to 5.

We all enjoyed our visit to the Sustainability Centre on Wednesday where we learnt all about the 

four things that are essential for survival. We made wooden medallions, stinging nettle syrup and lit 

our own fires to cook our nettle leaves.

In PE, we have been learning to reach a target with a ball by having control in the way we roll it.  

We also had a great first music lesson with Mr Harrison! 

Please let me know if you have any questions about anything.

Have a lovely weekend!                                                                                       Mrs. Gilman

Acorn/Birch Class Update



During our English this week , we have started exploring a new book ‘The Seed of Doubt’ and have 
used this as inspiration to think about our own dreams and aspirations. The children then wrote poems, 
which included figurative language about the tree of hope. 
In Maths this week, the children have covered some key concepts including bar models, part whole 
models and place value. The year 3/4  children have had a focus on how to add three numbers, 
whereas the year 5/6 children have learnt how to show bar models with different number sentences. 
We have had a brilliant week with children from years 4,5 and 6 completing Bikeability, where they 
were taught how to ride safely on the roads and how to maintain their bikes. The instructor 
commented on how focused and polite the children were. 
We had our first visit to the Woodland Skill centre, where the children had a fantastic day. They 
participated in a range of activities such as orienteering, collecting and eating nettles, making fires, 
drilling through wood. It was lovely to see the children so engaged and working alongside a range of 
years. 

Hope you have a great weekend! 

Chestnut Class Update





School Menu.



Vacancies at An Daras Trust.

Find out more 

information about our 

Trust vacancies at 

https://www.andaras.org/

web/vacancies

https://www.andaras.org/web/vacancies











